
 

 

September 22, 2022 
 
Happy Seven 
27701 Scott Road #204 
Menifee, CA 92584 
 
Re: Application Closed 
        
 
Dear Business Owner: 
 
Thank you for your recent business license application to register Happy Seven to operate at 27701 Scott Road 
#204, Menifee CA 92584. Regretfully, we are unable to approve your application at this time. The denial of 
your application was based upon the following reason(s): 
 
Menifee Municipal Code 5.01.140 (Grounds for Business License Denial) § K, which states:  
 
Based on facts and circumstances discovered by the background investigation which indicate acts of deceit, 
fraud, or other acts of moral turpitude and the applicant's statements on the business license application, the 
Chief of Police or their designee reasonably determines that the applicant would not conduct the business 
enterprise in a law-abiding manner or would conduct the business in a manner that would subject patrons of 
the business enterprise to risk of harm or criminal, deceitful or otherwise unethical practices. 
 
During the business application process, including Live Scans, false information as well as prior criminal history 
associated with at least of the listed employees. 
 
Therefore, the business license application for Happy Seven is denied. Should you have any questions in regards 
to this decision feel free to contact us at businesslicensing@cityofmenifee.us or at 951-723-3761. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Margarita Cornejo  
Deputy Finance Director 

 

 

 




